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DIRECT FLIGHTS TO PHILADELPHIA INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (PHL) TO RETURN TO 

CHARLOTTESVILLE-ALBEMARLE AIRPORT (CHO) 
American Airlines return service to CHO 

 
 

CHARLOTTESVILLE, VA. (February 23, 2023) – Direct flights from CHO to PHL are scheduled 

to return this spring. American Airlines will resume service from the Charlottesville-Albemarle 

Airport (CHO) to Philadelphia, PA, beginning April 4, 2023. This service will be operated with 

regional jets. 

“We are excited to see American Airlines adding Philadelphia to their Charlotte and LaGuardia 

daily service. These connections returning will provide even more global reach for the 

Charlottesville community.”  Stated Melinda Crawford, Chief Executive Officer for CHO.  

“We value our strong relationships with our airline partners,” stated Jason Burch, Chief 

Operating Officer for CHO. “Each airline servicing CHO has expressed their desire to return 

their operation levels back to where we were in 2019, and getting Philly back is part of that 

commitment”. 

Here is the current schedule (all times local): 

American Airlines: Philadelphia (PHL) to Charlottesville (CHO) 

Flight Departs Arrives Frequency 

5996 3.30 p.m. 4:45 p.m. Daily 

    

American Airlines: Charlottesville (CHO) to Philadelphia (PHL) 

Flight Departs Arrives Frequency 

6126 5:54 p.m. 7:05 p.m. Daily 

 

*This schedule is provided by American Airlines and is subject to change 
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About Charlottesville Albemarle Airport 
The Charlottesville-Albemarle Airport is a non-hub commercial airport with four airlines serving 
central Virginia with direct service to 5 major destinations and multiple one-stop flights 
worldwide. For more information and the latest travel news, visit www.gocho.com. 
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